
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/14/2020 08:24:03 AM

To:  Zachary Warma <zacharyw@downtownwomenscenter.org>

Cc:  Amy Turk <AmyT@downtownwomenscenter.org>; Lorena Sanchez <lorenas@downtownwomenscenter.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project - Affordable Senior Housing Support Letter
 

Hi Zachary,

Thank you for your email. Your comments and letter have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the
Hollywood Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Wed, May 13, 2020 at 6:34 PM Zachary Warma <zacharyw@downtownwomenscenter.org> wrote:
Ms. Nguyen:

Please find attached a letter of support for the proposed Hollywood Center Project and its commitment to increasing affordable
senior housing in Hollywood.

Regards,

Zachary Warma 

-- 
Zachary Warma
Pronouns: he/him
Public Affairs Specialist

442 S. San Pedro Street
Los Angeles, CA 90013
Direct: (213) 213-2822 
Mobile: (858) 692-7059
www.DowntownWomensCenter.org

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

mailto:zacharyw@downtownwomenscenter.org
https://www.downtownwomenscenter.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/442+S.+San+Pedro+Street+Los+Angeles,+CA+90013?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/442+S.+San+Pedro+Street+Los+Angeles,+CA+90013?entry=gmail&source=g
http://www.downtownwomenscenter.org/
https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

